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Confidentiality Request Letter 

Date: June 5, 2023 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

FCC ID: TOR-C330 

Permanent Confidentiality Request 

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of Commission’s rules 

(47CFR§§0.457, 0.459), we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following 

attachment(s) as confidential document from public disclosure indefinitely. 

1. Theory of Operation  

2. Software Security For U-NII Devices 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 

released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the 

Applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 

The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of this Application and all 

accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this 

application. 

Sincerely, 

  

Applicant : Arista Networks, Inc. 

Address : 5453 Great America Parkway, Santa Clara, CA 95054, United States 

Signature : 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Name and Job Title. : 
Fernando Solorzano, Manager, EMC design, Product Safety & 

Certification 

E-mail : fnsolorzano@arista.com  

Tel. : 1 (408) 547 8279 


